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PANJAB	UNIVERSITY,	CHANDIGARH	

	
	

NOTICE	
	
	

All	the	students	who	have	applied	for	admission	to	M.A	Ist	Year	in	the	Department	of	
Gandhian	 and	 Peace	 Studies	 are	 hereby	 informed	 that	 the	 date	 of	 conduct	 of	 Aptitude	
Test/Interview	 has	 been	 postponed	 and	 rescheduled	 on	21st	 July	 2017	 at	 10	 am	 for	
Written	Test	and	11.30	am	for	Interview	on	the	same	day	in	this	Department.		

Be	 in	 touch	 with	 our	 departmental	 website	 www.gandhianstudies.puchd.ac.in	 for	
further	information	
	 	 	
	

Chairperson	
	


